
Board of Education Information 
To:​ Board of Education 

From:​ Matt Rich 

Date:​ June 14, 2025 

Re:​ Approve Paraprofessional Gianna Stornello 

Recommendation: 

It is the recommendation of the Superintendent to approve Gianna Stornello as a 
paraprofessional at the annual rate of $23,399 for the 2025-26 school year.. 

Background Information: 

Gianna is a 2022 graduate of Illinois State University with a Bachelor’s Degree in Elementary 
Education. She has served as a camp counselor through the Carol Stream Park District and a 
long term substitute teacher in Glendale Heights School district. This past school year she served 
as a substitute paraprofessional beginning in March of 2025. We look forward to her officially  
joining our team in the role of paraprofessional. 
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